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Mr Mark Cleveland
Senior Development Manager, retail
Level 9, 484 St Kilda Road
Melbourne Victoria 3004

17/05/2019

Dear Mr Cleveland

Eastern Creek Business Hub (SSD 5175 Mod 4 and SSD 8588 Mod 2)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the Assessment of SSD 5175 MOD 4 (new roundabout and stormwater changes) and SSD
8588 MOD 2 (Lot 2 layout changes).

The Department has received a response to the Response to Submissions (RtS) from Blacktown
City Council, requesting amendments to conditions B27 and B28 (as attached), and requests that
you provide a response to the suggested changes, including advice on workability.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Fri 31 May 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested information within
this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of
this information.

Please find attached a response received from the Office of Environment and Heritage for your
information. The Department is also awaiting a response from Roads and Maritime Services, which
will be forwarded for your consideration once received.

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Dickson, who can be contacted on 8275 1032/ at
emily.dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Brendon Roberts
Team Leader, Key Sites Assessments
Key Sites

Attached: Response from Council and Office of Environment and Heritage


